
 

 

 
 

VOTE SAFE with Your Vote-By-Mail Ballot 
 

All California voters will receive a vote-by-mail ballot for the March 5, 2024 election. 
 Trinity County Election Division will begin mailing ballots February 5, 2024. 

 
 

You can check your current registration information on file at voterstatus.sos.ca.gov 
 
 

Please contact your local elections office for accurate information about voting in 
your jurisdiction. For information about voting in Trinity County, please email 

elections@trinitycounty.org, call (530) 623-1220 or visit our website at 
www.trinitycounty.org/elections 

 
 

 
 
 

Voting by mail is SAFE and EASY.  
After marking your choices on your ballot, simply: 

 

Seal it. 
Secure your ballot inside the return envelope included in your ballot packet. 
 
Sign it. 
Your signature is compared to the voter registration on file to protect your vote.  
 
Return it. 
By mail - Make sure your 
ballot is postmarked on or 
before March 5, 2024. 
No stamp required! 
 
Track it. 
You can track the status of your ballot at: 
https://california.ballottrax.net/voter/ 

  
 
 

 
 
 

In person - Drop your ballot off 
in a Secure Ballot Drop Box, a 
Polling Place, or the Elections 
Office no later than 8:00PM on 
March 5, 2024. 

OR 


